From: videobdv <videobdv@easynet.fr>

To: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>

Date: Wednesday, February 21, 2001 4:30 AM

Subject: Re: bdv /ART VIEW NOUVELLE ADRESSE NEW

Dear Vasif,

thank you very much for your message, your support and your invitation.
Sorry also for the delay of this answer but I have always a lot of troubles
with this bloody affair in Bordeaux.

I would be really happy to come in Istanbul for a lecture but I don't know
exactly when it will be possible. I'm waiting for the last decision of
manifesta and I hope that it will be at the beginning of March.

It could be great at the end of october, or in november (I have a show
before in France). What do you think?

is it also possible to imagine a translator, to french to turkish?

I was just with Serkan today in Paris, I like very much to discuss with him
and to see the evolution of his work.

I hope you are well and to hear from you soon
best,

Stéphanie



